

May 15, 2025

Dear Homeowner:

We are sorry to inconvenience you; under The Village of South Floral Park Road Resurfacing contract we are going to mill and pave your streets. All cars must be off the roads and parked in your driveways or on non-highlighted streets (see below). We assure you that the work will progress swiftly, and any driveway blockage will be as short as possible. Access will be limited for general travel but always open for emergency reasons. During the paving process driveway access will be very limited.

This notice is to inform you that our work is scheduled to begin Monday May 19th.

The present situation will result in improved conditions for all residents.

Milling and Paving Monday 5/19 thru Friday 5/23 Weather permitting.

(Do Not Park on Street 7am – 5pm)

